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Greetings!

The summer season is in full swing here at Casco Bay Lines!
With the busy holiday weekend approaching, we're sharing
some information on our freight operations to help you prepare.
Board elections will be held in November and papers will be
made available this month for the three seats.

We hope you enjoy a safe and happy Fourth of July! 

Fourth of July Holiday Reminders

Traditionally, the Fourth of July weekend is one of the busiest
weekends of the year at Casco Bay Lines. While there is not a
holiday schedule, we ask that you arrive as early as possible,
especially if you are shipping freight. For freight shipments, we
will give priority to groceries, personal items and island
store/restaurant items. Freight such as building supplies,
furniture and appliances will be shipped based on availability
and, if possible, shouldn't be sent to CBL until after the holiday.
If you have any freight questions please call the freight
department at 207-774-7871 x116. 

Island Package Deliveries

As the number of FedEx and UPS packages CBL receives has
increased steadily, now numbering in the hundreds each day,
we have updated the information here on our website to assist
customers shipping packages. Please note that the delivery
schedule for Little Diamond and Great Diamond State Pier
have been updated. As a reminder, all packages must be
shipped to your island address.

2022 Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series

Mark your calendars! Thursday, July 14th, the Kenya Hall Band
is the Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series musical talent! Join
Casco Bay Lines, 98.9 WCLZ, and some of the area’s best
musical talent on the water this summer for the Cruising Casco
Bay Concert Series! Visit our website to view more details and
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https://www.cascobaylines.com/portland-ferry-rates/island-freight-info/#UPSandFedEx
https://www.cascobaylines.com/cruisingconcertseries/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/


purchase your tickets!

2022 Board of Directors Elections

There are three seats on the Board of Directors up for election
this coming November. Nomination packets will be available at
the Casco Bay Lines ticket office beginning on July 6, 2022.
The seats up for election are:

Peaks Island - 3 year seat 
Cliff Island - 3 year seat
Islands at Large - 3 year seat

Nomination papers must be returned no later than Monday,
August 22, 2022, at 12:00 PM
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